HB 1411 -- STATUTE OF LIMITATIONS
SPONSOR: Solon

This bill specifies that there is no statute of limitation on any
action for damages for personal injury or illness caused to an
individual by childhood sexual abuse. Currently, there is a 10-
year statute of limitation on this cause of action. This bill
applies to any action commenced on or after August 28, 2020.

This bill is similar to HB 519 (2017).



